Dear Members of the House Rules committee,

If you think you voice was not heard in this election, it will never be heard again with the
National Popular vote, California, New York & Texas will control all voting for President.

Please oppose SB870.
Sincerely,

Deborah & Steven Lee, Allison & Nathan Lee
Bend, Oregon



